
Don Byron Crittenden, 80 of Bowling Green died Monday, February 16, 2015 at St.
Thomas Hospital.

He was a son of the late Byron and Evelyn Chamberlain Crittenden and husband of 
the late Jo Ann Hughes Crittenden.  He was preceded in death by a son John 
Crittenden.  

Survivors include his children, Donna Smith (Steve), Patricia Rose, Dale 
Crittenden, Glen Crittenden (Mary), Richard Crittenden, Gary Crittenden 
(Carolyn), Ron Crittenden (Wendy); a daughter-in-law, Carolyn Crittenden; three 
sisters, Sharlene Smith, Joanna Heir, Earyln Conley; one brother, Steve 
Chamberlain; 2 Grandchildren and 21 great grandchildren.

A memorial service will be held at a later date cremation was chosen. Services 
under the direction of Hardy & Son Funeral Home, Bowling Green Chapel 
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